
This week has been so lovely
to see the juniors use their
puppets to put on a show for
the rest of the class. The
students were laughing and
smiling as they worked in
small groups to tell a story.
Seniors have completed
their dot art and will work
on Christmas pieces for the
last 2 weeks. Well done
seniors. 
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